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Tourism promotion drives local jobs, supports small businesses, and keeps our 

communities thriving. Reducing funding for tourism marketing will hurt the very 

industries that rely on visitor spending. If passed, HB 3556 could undermine the long-

term success of tourism-dependent towns and small businesses across Oregon.  

This would be extremely detrimental to funds that come through Chambers of 

Commerce which support our local businesses.  These are all interconnected and are 

especially critical for small, rural towns.  We emplore you to oppose HB 3556! 


